
Frieth Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Let Your Light Shine! 

Friday 13th May

I hope everyone is well and enjoying the longer 
days and lighter evenings. Let’s keep our fingers 
crossed for some sunshine over the coming 
weeks! 

 

Next week I’m thrilled to announce is our PTA 
‘Sport Friday’ fundraiser. On Friday, children are 
invited to wear sports clothing to school and 
bring in £1.00. On the school field after school, 
there will be some activities including: 

 Football Beat The Keeper 
 Netball Shooting 
 Spot The Ball 

All for only £1 a go! 

Frozen Friday will also be selling ice lollies for £1 
alongside this event. 

To join in the fun, simply come around the side of 
the school through the Owls outdoor area, once 
your child has been handed over to you at the 
end of the school day, and make your way onto 
the field. I look forward to seeing you there! 

Please see the below from Savannah Foister from 
Longridge. If you are able to help, please email 
her on Savannah.Foister@longridge.org.uk 

‘We are really pleased to be hosting a day at 
Longridge for Ukrainian families with the Marlow 
Ukraine Collective on the 18th of June. However, 
as our activities are only for those aged 8+, I am 
on the hunt for activities for under 8s. I am 
thinking a bouncy castle, or face painting? Even a 
petting zoo could work, but I am not sure what 
local companies there are out there with the 
capacity and desire to get involved. If you know 
of anyone, can you please send them my way? 
The idea is to give them all a lovely ‘Welcome to 

Marlow / the UK’, and also facilitate them all 
meeting each other, so anyone who can help is 
welcome to get in touch as I just want this to be 
the most amazing day possible.’ 
  
After suffering their first league defeat to a very 
strong St John’s team, the netball team bounced 
back in style defeating Hamilton Academy 10 – 3 
in their best performance of the season. The 
netball team play their final league match on 

Tuesday 
against 
Downley at 
home. Why not 
come and 
cheer the team 

on and enjoy a coffee and biscuit on the sideline 
with some of the other parent supporters? 
  
There was an error on our website calendar 
which indicated that the end of this half term was 
at 1:30pm. This has now been amended and I can 
confirm school will finish at normal time on the 
27th May. 
  

 
 

I hope you have noticed our fantastic new flag at 
the front of the school. This was very kindly 
donated to the school by Richard Ghost who has 
purchased two flags especially for the school and 
even took the time to come in and teach me how 
to hoist it! I am sure parents agree it’s a great 
addition and perfect timing for the Jubilee. 
 



Buzzards and 
Kestrels had a 
wonderful time 
at their recent 
school trip to 
Waddesdon 
Manor. Buzzards 
toured the 
delightful 
gardens and 
explored the life 
cycles of plants 

and animals using interactive resources. In the 
afternoon, they had the opportunity to build bug 
hotels using natural materials which turned out 
to be amazing and the bugs definitely agreed! 
Kestrels had an exciting time learning about 
different kinds of materials, including rocks and 
minerals and how they are transformed, 

 

I have recently made a link with 
Frieth Cricket club and after half 
term I will be running an 
afterschool club there on a Friday 
from 3:30pm – 4:30pm for Years 4 
– 6. I will be walking the children 

straight from school and leading 
the session but require an 
additional adult to help me 
walk the children there and 
stay with us in case of an 

emergency. If any parents or friends of the school 
are available to help out please can you contact 
the school office. Details on how to sign your 
child up to the club are being sent out next week. 

 

With Summer coming, I just want to take this 
opportunity to remind parents on the importance 
of applying sun cream to your children before 
they come into school and ensuring they have a 
full water bottle. We are blessed to have a 

wonderful outdoor environment and we want to 
ensure we give the children as much opportunity 
to learn and play outside safely. 
 
Please can I remind all of the Eagles children that 
are taking part in Bikeability next week to bring 
their bikes and helmets to school on Monday. 
You are welcome to leave them here in the 
playground until the end of the school day on 
Wednesday. However this will be at your own 
risk. 
 
Lastly a request for Years 5 and 6  if you have 
received a River Dart Young Person Consent form 
home this week, please can I ask that you 
complete it and return it to the office by Monday. 
Final payment for this trip is also due today. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
All school dates can also be found on the school 
website.  New dates in red 
 
Mon 16th May Bikeability – 3 days – Year 6 
Mon 16th May Dance Workshops – All years AM 
Tues 17th May Netball Frieth v Downley 
Wed 18th May Rugby Lowbrook v Frieth 
Mon 23rd May: Class Photos 
Wed 25th May: PSCO visiting Eagles (more details to follow) 
Frid 27th May: Heros of History Workshop (more details to follow) 
Frid 27th May: Jubilee Frieth Fest 
Frid 27th May: Break up at 3.15pm 
W/C 30th May:  Half Term 
Mon 6th June: Back to school 
Tues 7th June: School Nurse Team: Vision Test - Owls 
W/c 27th June: Sports Week (more details to follow) 
Frid 1st July: Sports Day 
Wed 6th July: Year 5 & 6 Residential – River Dart 
Frid 15th July: Summer Queen 
Mon 18th July: Break up at 1pm 


